
As most of you are aware, Comcast (through an original contract with the developer of Cape Haze 
Resort ) has been providing a basic digital television service to all 144 units in our development. A 
portion of your quarterly HOA goes towards the payment of this service.  As well, many unit owners pay 
Comcast and other service providers to provide additional services (telephone, internet, HD and 
upgraded television packages) at various pricing packages. 

All good (!) things must come to an end…. 

In August of this year, we will begin negotiations with Comcast and other service providers to design a 
bulk rate service package that will effectively meet the current and -more importantly- the future needs 
of the Cape Haze Resort community, and reduce the aggregate costs to all unit owners. 

To help build our community profile, we need your help by answering the following questions regarding 
your unit number ( #_________________) at Cape Haze Resort: 

a) Who is your current service provider for television?
   [   ] Comcast  [   ]  other:_____________________ 

b) Do you have HD (high definition) television?
          [    ] yes  [    ]  no 

c) Who is your current service provider for internet?
     [   ] Comcast  [    ] other:_____________________ 

d) Do you have high speed internet?
  [   ] yes  [    ]  no 

e) Do you have a land line telephone?
  [   ] yes  [    ]  no 

Additional comments? 

We value your input - Thank You!

Please complete the form, save it and email it to Andy Sykes (andrewcsykes@gmail.com) or print the form 

and mail it to  Cape Haze Resort Communications Committee, 8401 Placida Road, Placida FL 33946.
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